ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL

P.O. Box: 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E.

Tel.: +(971) 4 3370252 Fax: +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail: maryscol@emirates.net.ae website: www.stmarysdubai.com



مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية

س.ب. ٢٢٣٢ه، دبي – الإمارات العربية المتح

بريد إلكتروني : maryscol@emirates.net.ae www.stmarysdubai.com

هاتف : ۳۳۷۰۲۵۲ ؛ ۹۷۱ فاکس : ۳۳۲۸۱۱۹ ؛ ۹۷۱

OUR REF:.....

TRN: 100259955100003

DATE: Thursday, 16th May 2019

To: Parents of Year Six students - MOCK EXAMINATION ANSWER SCRIPTS

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's. We would like to inform you that the school management has taken a decision to permit year six students to take their Mock Examination scripts home to show them to you dear parents. In this way students can make a careful study of those areas in which they need to put in extra work. You may make a photocopy of the same if you wish to do so.

However, these are important records that the school needs to keep and hence we would like to remind you that <u>ALL MOCK EXAMINATION</u> <u>ANSWER SCRIPTS MUST BE RETURNED TO THE CLASS TEACHER BY TUESDAY, 21st MAY 2019.</u>

Please note that we will not be able to issue a final report card to any student who does not abide by the date for the return of the examination scripts.

The school community has been offering prayers for all the students who are sitting their London Board Exams that they may have good health to cope with the rigours of revision and exam preparation.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph

(Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAL - U.A.E.